
July 8, 2024

Mr.  Brock Bowles - via e-mail

Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety

1313 Sherman St., #215

Denver, CO 80215

Dear Brock;

RE: Zuege Mine, LLC

Zuege Mine, Permit # M-2024-028

Adequacy Response #1

On behalf of our client Zuege Mine LLC, I have responded to your July 3, 2024 -

Adequacy Review #1 in the order and number format presented in that document.  I have

only included the sections of your letter that contain discussion that needs a response.

1.6.2(1)(e) – Adjacent Landowner Notification - Please also

submit proof that adjacent landowners within 200 feet of the

boundary of the affected lands have been served a copy of the

notice required by Rule 1.6.2(1)(d).

Attached is a copy of the Adjoining Owner notice letter receipts showing it

was delivered to all parties within 200 feet of the affected lands.

1.6.2(1)(g) – The comment period is currently open until ten (10)

days after the last day of newspaper publication. The close of

comment period be determined when the proof of publication is

submitted to the Division. Any comments received in the meantime

will be forwarded to you.

The notice was published in the Akron News-Reporter on June 26, 2024 and

comment period ends at 4:00 PM on 7/8/24.  A copy is attached for the

file.
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Proof that a copy of this response and attachments was placed with the Washington County

Clerk will be provided under separate cover.

I understand that you will be reviewing the Reclamation Cost Estimate once you have

completed the pre- operation inspection.

I hope these responses have addressed the adequacy items you had also thank you for all

your help on this application.   If you have any questions please call.

Sincerely,

Environment, Inc

Stevan L. O'Brian

President

cc Zuege Mine, LLC

Washington County Clerk

file
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